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A message from Mrs Magee, a Parent Governor 

“Every 2-3 years Durham County Council carries out a Health and Safety visit 

of the nursery, and one of the roles of the Governing Body is to monitor the 

practices put into place by the Headteacher to support this. This year I 

carried out the monitoring visit in my new role as parent governor.  I found it 

interesting and reassuring to know that robust processes are in place to 

ensure children attending the nursery can play, learn and grow together in 

a safe environment”. 

 
  

       Library Books 

Next week we will be collecting in all library books. 

_______________________________________________________________________ 

 End of term Events 

Due to increasing coach and admission costs, we have decided to use our 

beautiful grounds for end of term activities, rather than a “trip”. Events planned 

include today’s teddy bear’s picnic, a den day and a dress up day (last day of 

term). Using our own grounds means we can also be more flexible and work 

around the unpredictable British weather!  

 

Sponsorship Money 

Huge thanks to those who have given so generously. We have raised over 

£300 which will go towards buying some new blocks for our construction 

area.  

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

Diary Dates 

   July 

Monday 15th July 4pm 

Leavers Celebration  

Reserve date 17th July 

 

Friday 19th July 

Last day of term. Children 

can wear fancy dress 

Special Offer Breakfast 

Club 

Due to the popularity of our 

Teddy Bear’s Picnic today, we 

are holding a Teddy Bear’s 

breakfast next Friday (12th 

July). Children can bring their 

own teddy or cuddly toy and 

we will be serving marmalade 

sandwiches and honey loops! 

For this day only, we are doing 

a special offer price of £3. 

Payments can be made via 

Parentpay or with cash.  
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